
Chair of the Science Programme Advisory Committee 
 
The UK Space Agency has appointed Professor Mike Cruise to be the next Chair 
of the Science Programme Advisory Committee (SPAC), with effect from 1 July 2016. 
 
Professor Mike Cruise is an Emeritus Professor at the University of Birmingham, and is 
currently the Deputy Chair of SPAC. Professor Cruise succeeds Professor Michele 
Dougherty, and the UK Space Agency would like to thank Professor Dougherty for her 
capable leadership of SPAC over the past 3 years. 


